NEWSLETTER

MARCH 17, 2025

Happy St. Patrick’s Day to all!

The 2025 Worthington Country Club Bocce Banquet will be held at the clubhouse on
Tuesday, April 1. Arrival time is 5:00 pm, followed by a scrumptious Italian buffet at 5:30
pm. The awards ceremony will take place beginning at 7:00 pm. We invite all bocce
players and their spouses to attend this fun-filled social event to celebrate a successful
bocce season! Sign-ups should be done through team captains either using the on-line
system or by calling 239-495-2635. We look forward to seeing everyone there!

Cypress Woods Golf and Country Club would like to visit us on Tuesday, March 25, for
bocce and lunch. Practice would begin at 8:30 am, with three games starting at 9:00 am,
then lunch in our clubhouse at around noon. We need at least 17 people to sign up for this
event. In order to avoid last minute cancellations, we remind the men that Tuesday
afternoon is also the day of the Men’s League single elimination tournament. Some of the
teams will be playing at 1:00 pm. If you are interested in participating, or if you have any
questions, please e-mail Leo Greenstein at Igreenstein1402eaol.com.



Friday Ladies’ League Standings:

These are the final standings for the regular season:

Lucky Ladies: 22-8 Bocce Babes: 12-18

Sassy Ladies: 18-12 Sweet Rolls: 11-19

Pallino Pals: 17-13 Bocce Virgins: 10-20

Congratulations to the Lucky Ladies, champions of the regular season!

Good luck to all in the upcoming single elimination tournament!

Saturday Association League Standings:

Single Family #1: 20-7 Villas 2: 13-14
Sherburne #1: 18-9 Villas 1#1: 12-14
Wedgewood Fountain #2: 18-9 Villas 1#2: 12-15

Single Family #2:17-10 Sherburne #2: 11-15
Wedgewood Fountain #1: 14-13 Amberley #2: 8-19
Amberley #1: 14-13 Worthington Way: 4-23

One more week to go in the regular season! Playoffs (single elimination) to be held on
March 29.

Monday Ladies’ Traveling Team: The Worthington Divas hosted last week and again won
all three of their matches. The team is now 19-8 for the season, tied for second place overall.
Go Divas!

Monday Mixed League: The 2 pm Monday Mixed Fun League is always looking to welcome
new players. If interested, please contact Leo Greenstein (Igreensteinl402eaol.com). This is
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a totally informal activity, and participants have a great time. See you there! @

Tuesday Men's League:

Wall Bangers: 19-8 Bocce Wonders: 16-11 FGCU: 10-17
Bocce Boys: 18-9 RBG: 15-12 Rock'n Rollers: 10-17
Bocce Gang: 18-9 Danny’s Boys: 14-13 Knights: 9-18

Power Rollers: 16-11 Florida Skunk Apes: 11-16 Alley Cats: 6-21
A tight battle for the regular season title, with only one week to go! Single elimination

playoffs will be held in the afternoon on March 25.



Wednesday Morning Ladies fun League: Play has restarted! Join us! @

Friday Men’s Traveling Team: Worthington traveled to Carlton Lakes, and the team had a
rough day, losing all three of their matches. We are now 23-10 for the season, still good
enough for second place (out of 24 teams). The top 16 teams will make the playoffs, which
will take place during the final week of March.

If you wish to play bocce, just go to the pro shop, sign in the bocce courts book, and
get a key for the Bocce balls and supplies. Please contact Leo at
Igreensteinl402eaol.com if you have any questions or comments.
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